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Upcoming Events: 

Aug. 29—Intermediate fund

 raiser begins 

Sept. 4—No school 

Sept. 15—4th grade field trip  to 

 Johnston Farm 

Sept. 15—3rd grade to Lake 

 Festival Encamp-

 ment 

Sept. 13—Intermediate fund

 raiser ends 

Sept. 15—Interims 

Sept. 18—BOE meeting 

Sept. 22—Book bills due 

Sept. 28– Fall Pictures 

Sept. 29—Sept. birthday party 

Oct. 18—P/T conferences 

Oct. 25—P/T conferences 

MISSION OF THE SCHOOL: 

Ft. Loramie Elementary will de-
velop character attributes that 
promise a positive learning envi-
ronment. 

GOALS: 

1.  Ft. Loramie Elementary will 
promote social skills pertaining to 
developing positive relationships. 

2.  Ft. Loramie Elementary will 
develop accountability in the stu-
dents concerning their educational 
responsibilities.  

This is my ninth year of teaching first grade. I enjoyed the last 8 years in the classroom 
at Anna Elementary. I received my Bachelor's Degree in education and all of my creden-
tials from Grand Valley State University and  have also earned a Master’s Degree at the 
University of Dayton. I was born and raised in Fort Loramie where I still reside with my 
husband Cody, and our daughters Perin and Cecilia. I enjoy spending time with family 
and friends, watching sports, gardening, and reading. I am beyond excited to have the 
opportunity to teach in such a supportive community and school district, and thrilled to 
be back at my alma mater.  

 My name is Jocelyn Tangeman, and I am the new second grade teacher! This is my 
second year teaching. Last year, I taught kindergarten through fifth grade science at Li-
ma City Schools. I am from Maria Stein, and come February, I will be getting married 
and become Mrs. Borchers. I am so thankful for this opportunity at Fort Loramie Ele-
mentary, and I'm looking forward to a successful year!  

I am so excited to be the new K-2 Intervention Specialist at Ft. Loramie! Prior to taking 
on this position, I served as a 4th grade Intervention Specialist at Piqua City Schools for 3 
years. I graduated from Ball State University with a degree in Early Childhood Education 
and Special Education, so I have always wanted to get back into working with the young 
kiddos. I am originally from Versailles, and I continue to live there with my new hus-
band, Derek - We just got married in July!  When I'm not at school, you can find me read-
ing, exercising, spending time outside, or planning my husband and I's next travel desti-
nation. I am beyond excited to take on this new school year and get to know all of my 
students and families!  

 Hello. I am Melissa Hoying and I am so excited to be here and to help out in the ele-
mentary. I live in Ft Loramie with my husband Dusty and our 5 kids. I enjoy spending 
time with the youth - learning and playing!  

 I am Betsy Jones, assuming the role of Student Services Director at Fort Loramie. It's a 
privilege to join a community that places students at the forefront. With experience as an 
Intervention Specialist, Behavior Specialist, and, most recently, an Elementary Special 
Education Coordinator, I bring a diverse background in many areas of special education 
and curriculum. Beyond work, I find joy in family, friends, theatre outings, and volun-
teering at my church. As I begin this new journey, I'm thrilled to connect with Fort Lo-
ramie's students, staff, and families, while also supporting the district's initiatives that 
foster the growth and development of students into thriving community mem-
bers. Wishing everyone a joyful and productive school year ahead! 

We have added five new staff members this summer to our team.  I would like to thank our first 
grade teachers, second grade teachers, and Intervention Specialists for their time and help with 
the interview processes.  We are looking forward to a great year!  

Miss Jocelyn Tangeman— 2nd Grade 

Mrs. Clair Albers— 1st Grade 

Mrs. Logan Kaiser— Intervention Specialist 

Mrs. Melissa Hoying— Aide 

Miss Betsy Jones— Student Services Director 
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*Flip Flops are not to be worn to school. 

*All medications must be sent to the school office in the original container along with  
 the proper forms found online. 

The intermediate grades are having their annual Piqua Pizza Supply fundraiser 
from August 29th – September 13th.    Place your orders with any 4th, 5th or 6th 
grade student today.  Pickup date for all items will be Thursday, October 12th from 
3:30pm to 5:00pm in the elementary cafeteria.  

Students need to be picked up in the designated section.  Students will 
not be allowed to cross into the parking lot to enter any vehicle, nor 
will they be allowed to go to the street and enter any vehicle.  The 
first cars in line will be asked to pull up to the designated white stop 
line by the pre-school doors.  Please pull up to the car in front of you 
and do not leave big gaps so we can get as many cars as we can in.  
Stay in a single file line until it is backed up to the roadway, then pro-
ceed into a double line.  You are not permitted to park on the street.  
This is for the safety of your children.  Thank you for your cooperation 
in advance.  

Book bills are due by September 22nd.  Failure to pay book 
fees will result in students not participating in field trips. If 
you need to make arrangements to pay the book bill on a 
payment plan, please contact the elementary principal. 

Follow us on X: 

@FL_elementary 

Redskin Report can also be 
found on our website at 
www.loramie.k12.oh.us 

Grandparent’s Day will be Friday, 
November 3rd at 1:30. 


